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9 June 2008 
 
 
Audrey Williamson 
Operational Director, Adult Services 
Halton Borough Council 
Health & Community Directorate 
Grosvenor House 
Halton Lea 
Runcorn 
 
 
Dear Audrey 
 
RE:  Transfer of LD Services 
 
With reference to the above I can confirm that Halton and St Helens Primary Care 
Trust is committed to the attached ECB Report and the funding agreement. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the documents please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Treharne 
Director of Financial Strategy/ 
Deputy Chief Executive 
 
 
Enclosure 


